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We are happy to say we are now open longer!  
Our current hours are:  
Monday, Wednesday, & Friday, 10:00 – 5:00;  
Tuesday & Thursday, 10:00 – 6:00;  
closed Saturday & Sunday.  
No need to call for an appointment – just come on in!  
 

There are still several things to keep in mind as you plan to visit the library.  
We are following all required safety precautions and are committed to the 
safety and health of our staff and patrons as we enter stage 5 of our Re-
opening Plan. Masks are required at all times. Our drop box is always open 
and all returned items are being quarantined for four days. All facilities are 
being cleaned and sanitized frequently. Please limit the size of your group 
and limit your visit to one hour, maximum. Social distancing rules apply and 
patrons are expected to remain six feet away from others not in their 
household at all times. Seating is still limited and meeting rooms are not 
currently open for public use. Computer time is limited to one hour per day, 
per patron. No food or beverages are allowed unless medically necessary. 
And, of course, if you feel sick or have recently been sick, do not come to 
the library.  
 

Michigan’s inter-library loan system (MeL.org) is back up and running! 
Place your requests and they should arrive here within two weeks. If you 
need help, just let us know.  
 

If you choose not to come in the building, we are still offering curbside 
pickup. To place requests you may call us at 756-5621 and we will let you 
know when your order will be ready or you may log in online at 
https://threeoaks.biblionix.com/catalog/ and reserve items yourself and we 
will call you when your items are ready.  
 
   

 A Word from the Director: 

 

 

www.Vote411.org is a public service by the 
League of Women Voters.  Before you vote, read 
how your candidates responded to questions in 

the online VOTER GUIDE.  Learn How to 
Register to Vote, How to Check if You Are 
Registered, and other helpful information. 
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